
 
 

Mary E. Finn Elementary School 
60 Richards Road Southborough, MA 01772 

(508) 485-3176. Ext. 101 

cryan@nsboro.k12.ma.us 

Clayton Ryan, Principal 

August 17, 2018  

        

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

With only a few short weeks before the start of the 2018-2019 school year I wanted to 

reach out to you with a reminder of a few important dates.  

 

On Monday, August 27th, we have our Finn School Open House.  

Grade 1 classrooms will be open from 2:30- 3:30pm and Preschool and Kindergarten 

classrooms will be open from 3:30-4:30. Please come with the whole family and get to 

know your child’s teacher, classroom, and our beautiful school.  

 

The start of school for all students is on Wednesday, August 29th. Please check our 

website for Bus Route Info. Routes will be published the week of August 20th. 

 

Our first Parents’ Coffee is on Thursday, September 6th from 9:30-10:30am and will 

be held in the Finn School Cafeteria.  The focus will be on the beginning of the school 

year themes: volunteering opportunities, communication, medical concerns, etc… For 

those parents that can’t make it, the presentation will be available online, on our website.  

 

The Finn School Council is in need of 3 parents to join our Council. Meetings are 

monthly, starting at 3:15pm- 4:15pm, and our first meeting will be in October. If you’re 

interested in joining please send me an email and I’ll give you more info. 

 

For more detailed information about the upcoming school year, grade specific info, and 

our school please check out our website http://finn.nsboro.k12.ma.us/pages/finn . 

 

And please reach out to me for anything you may need and I look forward to seeing 

everyone on Monday, August 27t for our Open House. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Clayton Ryan 
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